XXXXX, 2019
Georgia Department of Transportation

Office of Planning

Attn:  Mr. Tom Caiafa
One Georgia Center

600 W. Peachtree Street
Atlanta, GA 30308
RE:
FY 2019 Reimbursement Request for PL Contract # 0015863-PLN – 3rd Quarter
Dear Mr. Caiafa:

Please find attached the quarterly progress report and reimbursement request for the third quarter of the FY19 PL Contract.  The expenses due the Unified Government for planning work performed are $ 35,939.40.
Thank you for your assistance with this request.  If you should have any questions, please contact Sherry F. McDuffie at (706) 613-3515 or via e-mail at macorts@accgov.com.

Sincerely,

Brad Griffin
Executive Director

Madison Athens-Clarke Oconee Regional Transportation Study (MACORTS)
CC:
Ann-Marie Day, FHWA
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